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MEMORANDUM FOR: Theodore Sherr, NMSS
Bretta Weiss, OPE
Joanna Becker, ELD

FROM: Marvin R. Peterson, Acting Assistant
Director

Export / Import and International
Safeguards

Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: PROPOSED EXPORT THAT NO LONGER REQUIRES COMMISSIONER REVIEW
(XSNM01640)

Enclosed for your review are copies of a pending license application, favor-
able Executive Branch views, and proposed license for the export of 7,587.75
kilograms uranium, enriched to 1.920%, for use in the FUGEN reactor in Japan.

Under revised 10 CFR Part 110 regulations, this type of export no longer ,

requires Ocmissioner review. Unless we are advised by your office, within |

7 working days from the date of this memorandum, of any particular issues which
may require further analysis, it is IP's intention to issue a license for the
proposed export.

J A%. s. v,
Marvin R. Peterson, Acting Assistant
Director

Export / Import and International
Safeguards'

Office of International Programs

Enclosures:

1. Appl . dtd. 12/27/79
2 ., Executive Branch views dtd.

05/20/80'
3. Proposed License XSNM01640

8006170 Y h
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